
  
   

 

Dear Parent / Guardian,  

 

Year 9 – Chinese Classes 

 

There will be a further three lessons in W6 on Wednesdays between 4:00pm and 5:00pm to make 

up for the missed classes on Fridays due to school closure, early finish and school activities. 

The dates are:- 

 12th June 

 19th June  

 3rd July 

I would be grateful if you could remind your son to attend these. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Mrs F Tang 

Teacher of Chinese 

 

 

 

 


